

Meeting Minutes 6/16/16

1. Symposium

- i. Scott-will meet with Stephanie next Tuesday. Let Scott know if you would like her to know anything.
- ii. Rick/Jeremiah-brochure is on the GSO drive and has been distributed to the industrial liaisons. Nothing will be mailed.
- iii. Joe/Ishant-received brochures and first round of emails will go out. Will continue to look for additional contacts
- iv. Todd-will correct reservation of hotel room. Oral presentations are filling up.
- v. Claire L-Thursday evening will be Lafayette Brewing Company. See if breakfast was provided for Thursday morning. Will need to contact PMU catering.
- vi. Claire N-six poster submissions so far.
- vii. Sudarshan-in contact with four faculty for judging. Consider having a more even distribution of judges.
- viii. Swapnil-no updates
- ix. TA training during the week of Symposium

2. Officer updates

- i. Swapnil-safety inspections of labs and offices completed. GSO provides some funding for ChESS seminars. Next seminar is June 27. RSVP for receiving food.
- ii. Scott-sent out funding proposal for preparation in July.
- iii. Rick-no updates
- iv. Todd-no updates
- v. Claire L-possible other events such as board games. For others not interested in sports or Pint Night.
- vi. Aditya-Germany v Poland game today. Food and drink for other games?
- vii. Abhijit/Ryan-waiting for master's students list. Picnic venue hasn't been reserved.
- viii. Jeremiah-one week for bios for website on shared drive.
- ix. Joe-no updates but thinking of activities for summer. Forney Olympics at beginning of July.
- x. Claire N-no updates
- xi. Sudarshan-one response to the survey. Asked for three day weekend for Colloquium.